
The Texas Secretary of State
Will  Be  Closed  on  February
17th,  2025  For  President’s
Day
The Texas Secretary of State office will be closed on February
17th, 2025 for President’s Day which is a federal holiday.

The TXSOS office will reopen on Tuesday, February 18th, 2025.

If you plan on dropping off documents at our Austin, TX office
or mail us documents to be delivered on Monday your documents
will not be able to be apostilled and filed by us until
Tuesday please note.
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